
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/24/2012 1:06:54 PM

Borak, Mary Jo (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov); bca@cpuc.ca.gov (bca@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:

RedactedAllen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Crazy Horse Canyon Switching Station 

Hi Andrew and Mary Jo,
We would like to meet with you concerning some urgent issues involving the Crazy Horse Canyon 
Switching Station Project. Is there any chance you would be available to meet with us next Tuesday 
morning at 9 a.m.? I have another meeting at the CPUC beginning at 10. If that time doesn't work, 
please let me know when on Tuesday you are free and we'll see what we can juggle.

Thanks - hope all is well, 
Redacted

SB GT&S 0322965

mailto:maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:bca@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:bca@cpuc.ca.gov

